
 
    Student Device Information and Guidance  
    Summer 2023 

 

If you have questions related to this document, please contact your 
student’s Homeroom teacher via Schoology. 

 

 
Hello HEMS Bear Families! 
 
As we near the end of the 2022-2023 school year, please review the following information 
below for guidance regarding Cabell County Schools devices over the summer of 2023.  
 

Huntington East Middle school will collect 8th grade student 
iPads, Logitech keyboard cases, AppleÔ chargers, and AppleÔ 

cables the week of Monday, May 15th-Friday, May 19, 2023. 
 
 

6th and 7th grade students will NOT turn in their iPads. 
 

Cabell County School iPads and MacBooks must be returned to the district if the student plans to enroll in 
another school system.  
 
• All students retain their iPad or MacBook except 8th-graders and graduating seniors. 
• Students may use iPads or MacBooks for learning activities when attending Cabell County School’s summer 

programs where devices are needed. 
• Once schools close for the 2023 summer break, 8th grade iPads plus accessories need to be returned to the 

Cabell Schools Central Office, 2850 5th Avenue, Huntington, WV, 25702. Phone 304.528.5000 for 
assistance. 

• Technology support and the help desk are available by calling 304.528.5192 for the summer.  
• The Cabell Schools STEP Device agreement and waiver for damage, if purchased, remain effective until the 

start of the 2023-2024 school year. 
• Replacement costs remain the same until the beginning of the 2023-2024 school year. 

 

Costs for School Year 2022-2023 iPad  iPad 
Case/Keyboard 

MacBook  MacBook 
Case 

Replacement Cost for Damaged or Non-Returned Device   $300.00  $120.00 $780.00  $35.00 

Replacement Cost for Damaged or Lost Charger   $19.00  N/A $49.00  N/A 

Replacement Cost for Damaged or Lost Charge Cable $19.00 N/A $19.00 N/A 
 


